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Memo 
 
To:      Priests, Deacons, Office Managers & School Principals 

From:  Kathy Conner, Chancellor 

Date:   November 23, 2020 

Re:     Thanksgiving Week 

 

 

Please note that the Pastoral Center will be closed on Wednesday, November 25, 2020.   

 

We wish all of our parish and school families a very blessed Thanksgiving. 


